
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 26 April 2022 13:27 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Carrick on Shannon Library 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I wanted to say thank you for the wonderful service I’ve received from the above Library, be it 
ordering book, talks, computer assistance, the staff are extraordinary. 
 
It allows one a safe haven to enjoy the literary world, a break from the everyday. Especially I would 
say for the elderly. Just a thought, perhaps having a sitting area where one could stay and read 
would be a huge asset to the community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Josephine Lewis 
Sent from my iPad 
 


